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Kendra Webster

From: Alex Wolfe
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 9:37 AM
To: Kendra Webster
Subject: FW: Port Blake Park

Can you attach the below under correspondence on the port blake agenda please 
 
Thanks,  
Alex Wolfe | Clerk 
Municipality of South Huron | 322 Main Street South | PO Box 759 | Exeter, ON, N0M 1S6 
519-235-0310 x224 | clerk@southhuron.ca | www.southhuron.ca  
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Janet Kurasz  
Date: January 14, 2025 at 5:28:27 PM EST 
To: Councillor Vaughan <mvaughan@southhuron.ca> 
Subject: Port Blake Park 

  
A Happy New Year to you Marissa. I hope the holiday season has been full of good cheer 
and great memories for you. 
 
I am contacting you as a member of LEN. At our board meeting yesterday we talked about 
one of our major focuses which is bio-diversity and the planting of native plants and not 
just trees within our area. we have several projects planned for 2025. 
 
 Apparently, a few years ago, before Covid, there was a project approved and funded for 
naturalizing areas within Port Blake Park.  Do you have a recollection of this project?  No 
one in our group seems to know what happened. The presumption is that Covid interrupted 
the progress.  Do you know what the status of the file is? 
 
Thanks, as always, for your help and insight. 
 
Take care, 
Janet K 

 
 
 

 




